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Tuesday 9th May 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you 
Thank you for the wonderful donations of tyres and cable reels! Pupils of all ages have really enjoyed 
playing on the new tyres. We would really appreciate 6 more large tyres if anyone can still help. 
 
Lunch-time clubs  
We have been talking to some of the pupils about lunch-time clubs they would enjoy. We are planning to 
run activities such as computer club to offer more opportunities for children. We are also seeking 
donations of the following if possible: 

 Lego 

 Board games 

 Chess and draught sets 

 Ukuleles 
Any donations would be gratefully received at the school office.  
 
Allotment 
Many thanks to Ms Burnett for giving up her time leading our young gardeners this term. Lots of pupils 
have helped out in the allotment and the first radishes are on their way. We should see lettuces, carrots, 
herbs and other crops soon! 
 
Year 6 SATs Tests 
We are very proud of our Year 6 pupils who have worked really hard in their SATs tests so far this week. 
We are grateful for your support and really impressed with all of our pupils for getting on and trying their 
best – we couldn’t ask for any more.  
 
Year 5 and 6 Recorder Concert: Thursday 18th May, 2:30pm 
A reminder that parents of pupils in Ivy Class are warmly invited to the hall to enjoy a concert showcasing 
our pupils’ recorder skills and the music they have learnt this year.  
 
Dreamflight Bake Off: Friday 12th May, 3pm 
Mrs Groenewoud and Noah have been busy promoting this event; we look forward to seeing your amazing 
baking creations as we raise valuable funds for Dreamflight.  
 



West Sussex County Council 

Walk to School Week: Monday 15th May 
A reminder that Miranda  Worsley has  very  kindly  offered  to  let  us  walk  to  school  from  her   house, 
Hookers Farm.  The walk will be across the fields and NOT on the road. Please bring school shoes in a bag 
and wear wellies or suitable footwear. Long trousers or tights are recommended. We will be walking every 
morning; you can walk all week or any day that suits you. Please arrive between 8.05am and 
8.20am ready to set off at 8.25. When dropping off please come completely into the farm, there is plenty 
of room to turn around, or to park up if you are going to walk, too - the more the merrier!! Tea or coffee 
will be on offer in the barn opposite the house while everyone arrives. We had a lot of fun last year, so 
please take part if you can. Many thanks to Annette King for co-ordinating everything.  
 
Diary Dates 

 Monday 8th May: SATS Week  

 Friday 12th May 3pm: Dreamflight Cake Sale (Mrs Groenewoud) 

 Monday 15th May: Walk to School Week 

 Thursday 18th May 3pm: Christian Aid Cake Sale 

 Thursday 18th May 2:30pm: Year 5 and 6 Recorder Concert 

 Monday 29th May: half-term break 

 Monday 5th June: Pupils return to school for Summer Term (2nd half) 

 Monday 12th June: INSET Day  

 Tuesday 13th June: Year 1 phonics screening week begins 

 Friday 16th June: Pamper morning then Sports Day afternoon 

 Thursday 22nd June: ‘Just Different’ disability awareness workshops 

 Friday 23rd June: Sports Day (reserve date) 

 Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day – donations for FOTS Summer Fair tombola, please! 

 Saturday 8th July: FOTS Summer Fair 

 Wednesday 12th July: School Reports to be sent home to parents 

 Thursday 13th July 1:30pm: Worth Abbey Leavers’ Service (Y6) 

 Friday 14th July: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Friday 21st July: FOTS Fiesta (leavers’ celebration party) 

 Monday 24th July 9am: Leavers’ Service in Church 

 Tuesday 25th July: Last day of term 

Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 

 


